dHDDT ETTHT0TVELLD Y

WMO OMM

i World Meteorological Organization Secrétariat

% 5 Organisation météorologique mondiale 7 bis, avenue de la Paix — Case postale 2300
2 = Organizacién Meteoroldgica Mundial CH 1211 Genéve 2 — Suisse

E % BcemupHas meTeoponoruyeckas opraHusaums Tél.: +41 (0) 22 730 81 11

g% Lgall slaa S Llladl Lalial Fax: +41 (0) 22 730 81 81

P HRFKAED wmo@wmo.int — publicwmo.int

Our ref.: 07734/2019/SG/LCP/CNF/EC-71 2 April 2019

Dear Sir/Madam,

I have the honour to inform you that the Executive Council of the World
Meteorological Organization (WMO), at its seventieth session which was held in Geneva from
20 to 29 June 2018, decided that its seventy-first session would be held in Geneva from 17 to
19 June 2019 after the closure of the Eighteenth World Meteorological Congress (Geneva, 3 to
14 June 2019).

This notification is being sent to all Members of the Organization because at the
present time, the full composition of the Executive Council for the seventy-first session is not
known and will be established through the elections which will be held during the Eighteenth
World Meteorological Congress, with the exception of the presidents of the six regional
associations, who as ex officio members of the Executive Council are elected by their respective
Association and invited to the seventy-first session of the Executive Council.

I should be greatly obliged if you could kindly take appropriate steps so that the
Director of the Meteorological Service of your country which is a member of WMO may take part
in the seventy-first session of the Executive Council if he/she is elected a member of the Council
or if, being a president of a regional association, he/she is already a member.

Relevant information pertaining to the composition and functioning of the Executive
Council are found in Articles 13 to 17 of the Convention and Regulations 141 to 161 of the WMO
General Regulations.

The Provisional Annotated Agenda of the session will be made available in due time.

A copy of this letter is being sent to the Permanent Representative of Members with
the World Meteorological Organization.

Accept, Sir/Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration.
(P. Taalas)
Secretary-General

To: Ministers of Foreign Affairs of Member States of the World Meteorological Organization



